I have lived at the above address for all my life. My family have
had dairy, beef cattle and sheep for all that time.

Since the start up of the Waubra Wind Farm we have suffered
severe loss of life style and amenity.

It has forced my mother to relocate to Ballarat as it is impossible
for her to live at Waubra due to health concerns.

I myself am suffering from headaches and sinus problems. The
noise from the turbines keeps me awake at night and makes it
difficult to work in the paddocks.

Our property is not for sale but it is my belief that the wind farm
would be unwilling to purchase our land at market prices in spite
of evidence that the existence of wind towers as close as they are to
our property, 53 metres from the boundary, has severely devalued
our property.

Empty houses around our place mean that fences are not properly
maintained and recent floods have caused major problems with
fence damage and wandering stock.

Local wildlife, especially raptors, have been found dead on our
property despite claims that this did not happen by the person that
carried out the original environmental survey.

Because of the indifference of all levels of government and a very
active propaganda campaign by the Wind Farm company we have
been subjected to threats, run off the road and abused by (...) who
has towers.

Gail Dawes



